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The Raymore Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing in the City 
Council Chambers of City Hall, 100 Municipal Circle, Raymore, Missouri, on Tuesday 
May 7, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. on the following items: 
 

1. An application filed by Steve Warger, representing Dean        
Family Farms, LLC, requesting preliminary plat approval of        
roughly 40 acres of commercially zoned land generally        
located at the southwest corner of MO-58 Highway and         
Foxridge Drive. 
 

The public is encouraged to attend the meeting.  Additional information regarding these 
projects, including legal descriptions, plot plans, and staff reports are available for public 
inspection in the office of the Development Services Department.  For additional 
information please contact the department at 816-892-3015. 
 
 


